
12NOV 2017 

TO: COMO Wally Smith, DCO 
FROM: COMO Vic Connell, ASC SF 
RE: ASC-SF NOV District B&S Report 
 

 AUX Fleet Week Coordinators have submitted their team rosters to 
Sector SF for afloat (82 members), telecommunications (11) and 
shore side (27) - for a total of 120 members supporting the event.   
 
Our coordinators and team members have done another outstanding 
job supporting the CG and other law enforcement agencies while 
interacting with and assuring the safety of the public over several 
days of activities. 
 

 Australian Marine Rescue Deputy Commissioner Dean Storey from 
New Zealand visited Sector SF on 23 OCT as part of his visit to 
several US locations.  AUXLO LT Mike Wu, COMO Wally Smith, 
DSO-PA Jane Smith and ASC COMO Vic Connell welcomed the 
Commissioner, which also consisted of a meeting with CAPT Patrick 
Nelson, Deputy CO Sector SF, and several other Sector senior staff 
members. 
 
The itinerary included a lunch in the Galley with Sector Staff, a tour of 
CGSTA SF and the CGC PIKE, as well as a ride aboard a CG small 
boat where the commissioner was given the opportunity to take the 
helm for most of the ride by OiC BMCM Greg Via. 
 

 Now that Fleet Week is over, we anticipate that Sector Staff will re-
engage with our AUX Workgroups in support of the Sector SF COOP 
(Continuity of Operations Plan) as coordinated by DSO-IM Bruce 
Martin. 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 



 

 

 


